
 

 
 

 

City of Joliet, IL 
Railroad Street Water Main Improvements 

November 19, 2024/2:00 P.M.  
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 ISSUED NOVEMBER 7, 2024 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 ISSUED NOVEMBER 13, 2024 

 
Project Engineer: Mike Foley – Phone Number:  815-444-3380 

Email:  mfoley@baxterwoodman.com 
 

Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 
 

Pre-bid Conference Info  
 
A mandatory Pre-Bid Conference of all prospective Bidders and/or their representatives will be 
held on October 30, 2024, at 10:00 A.M. at the City of Joliet East Side WWTP, 815 Adler Street, 
Joliet, Illinois 60436. Bidders are required to attend and participate in the conference.  
 
Description of Work: 
 
The proposed construction consists of installing approximately 130 lineal feet of 6-inch, 50 lineal 
feet of 8-inch, and 2,890 lineal feet of 12-inch water main including new hydrants, valves and 
other miscellaneous items of work. Construction includes a Railroad crossing where the 12-inch 
water main will be installed within approximately 140 feet of 36-inch casing pipe. An additional 
250 lineal feet of 8-inch water main will be renewed by lining, using cured-in-place pipe method. 
The contract will include all work necessary to install the water main, install water service lines 
via directional drilling or open cut methods, reconnect existing water service lines, restore the 
roadway, and perform all restoration to return the area to its original condition. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
Those desiring to bid may examine the bid documents and detailed specifications in the City of 
Joliet Purchasing Division, 150 W. Jefferson St., Joliet, IL 60432 between the hours of 8:00 AM 
and 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday. Electronic copies can be downloaded free of charge at 
https://www.joliet.gov/bids. 

https://www.joliet.gov/bids

